
BC Ferries is proud to welcome the Northern Sea Wolf into service on 
the direct seasonal route between Port Hardy and Bella Coola on 
June 3, 2019. 

Welcoming the Northern Sea Wolf

We invite you to attend a community open house onboard the 
Northern Sea Wolf with a brief ceremony and an opportunity to tour 
the ship. 

Date: 

Time:

Location:

Monday, June 3, 2019 

7:00 - 9:00 PM

Bear Cove Ferry Terminal, 6800 Highway 19

Please note parking may be limited; we encourage guests to carpool to the 
event where possible. 

This vessel represents an important addition to our fleet and a valued 
link between the beautiful Central Coast and Vancouver Island.


